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SENT ELECTRONICALLY 
 
 
September 29, 2016 
 
 
Regional Municipality of Niagara 
2201 St. David’s Road, PO Box 1042 
Thorold ON  L2V 4T7 
 
Attention: Ralph Walton, Regional Clerk 
 
Dear Mr. Walton: 
 
Re:   Endorsement – Appointment of Niagara Resident to Senate of Canada 
 
Please be advised that the Council of the Corporation of the Town of Niagara-on-the-
Lake, at its regular meeting held on September 19, 2016, approved the following 
resolution: 
 

WHEREAS Regional Council at its meeting held on July 21, 2016 passed a 
resolution endorsing a letter from Chris Bittle, MP requesting that a resident of 
the region of Niagara, though no particular individual, be considered for 
appointment to the Senate of Canada by the Independent Advisory Board for 
Senate Appointments;  
 
THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that the Council of The Corporation of the 
Town of Niagara-on-the-Lake supports Regional Council’s request asking each 
of Niagara’s municipalities to support the MP’s letter with the signature of the 
Lord Mayor. 

 
On behalf of Council, we hope the above recommendation is satisfactory.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Holly Dowd,  
Town Clerk 
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